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Boat Ramp Upgrade October to December 2018

The City has been successful in attracting funding from the 
Recreational Facilities Boating Scheme (RBFS).

As a result the construction of a new boat ramp will commence in 
October 2018 and is expected to take about 12 weeks to complete.

Upgrades include:
An improved approach ramp to allow vehicles and trailers to better 
line up with lanes.
Two lanes; one dedicated to launching and one to retrieval.
A finger jetty to allow three boats at any one time to be berthed on 
either side.
Additional rock revetment installed south of the boat ramp.

The  boat ramp will be unavailable over the construction period.

The nearest alternative facility is available at Deep Water Point.
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